
Sundermeyer, Susan 

From: Rogers, John

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2009 12:25 PM

To: Sundermeyer, Susan

Subject: FW: NRDC comments for EW-2009-0412

Attachments: NRDC comments EW-2009-0412.pdf
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Susan: 
  
Please file in File No. EW-2009-0412. 
  
Thanks, 
  
John 
  

From: Sullivan, Dylan [mailto:dsullivan@nrdc.org]  
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2009 12:09 PM 
To: Rogers, John 
Subject: NRDC comments for EW-2009-0412 
  
Dear John Rogers, 
  
Attached please find the comments of the Natural Resources Defense Council for File No. EW-2009-0412, IRP 
Rulemaking Workshops. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Dylan Sullivan 
  
Energy Advocate 
Natural Resources Defense Council, Midwest Office 
2 N Riverside Plaza, Ste. 2250 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 
(312) 651-7911 
dsullivan@nrdc.org 
  


